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FINAL NOTICE 

 
  March 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Retiree/Beneficiary: 
 
This is a Friendly Reminder to all retirees who did not turn in their Annual Affidavit to 
the Trust Fund Office.  If the Annual Affidavit is not completed and received timely by 
the Trust Fund Office on or before April 6, 2009, your pension checks will be 
suspended effective May 1, 2009 until the affidavit is completed and returned.   
 
If you do not have an Annual Affidavit form, please contact the Trust Fund Office at 
(808) 523-0199 or (866) 722-8989 (toll free for neighbor islands) as soon as possible.  
Or you may visit our office during operational hours of 8:00 am – 4:30 pm at: 
 
 Gentry Pacific Design Center  
 560 N. Nimitz Highway Suite 209  
 Between City Mill and Kmart 
 Parking is free. 
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